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Our Mission: 

Sharing Christ with our community 

through service and relationships. 

Rev. Jason Jones, Minister 
Stefanie Petty, Administrative Assistant & Newsletter Editor 

Tony Gill, Moderator 

Sunday Schedule: Online Worship Service, 10 a.m. 

Hazelwood Christian Church 
1400 W University Avenue 

Muncie, IN 47303 

Ph. (765) 282-5969 

Email: hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

Website: www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Look for us at:  

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  

We are constantly building and 
adding to it, so check back 

often! You can also contact us 
through the Website. Check out 

the home page. 

NEWSLETTER SCHEDULE 

            

March 11 & 25 
 

Items to be published in the  

Newsletter are due in the  
office the Monday prior to  

publish date. Thank you! 

HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
February 25, 2021 

Worship the Lord in all 
his holy splendor 

 Psalm 96:9NLT 
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 BUDGET UPDATE 

Offerings Received for Week Ending 2/16/21: $2,912.00 

Offerings Received for Week Ending 2/23/21: $2,820.00 
 

Average Offering for Last Five Weeks: $5,912.00 

Average Weekly Need: $4,945.38 
 

Jan.-Dec. 2020 Offerings Compared to Budget: ($8,283.98)* 
  *Reflects the amount received UNDER Budget 

♦ Sympathies to the family of Bill Wakeland, who passed away on February 20. 

Dr. Wakeland was our choir and hand bell choir director for many years at 
Hazelwood.  During the season of Lent, I’m asking you to pray, and it’s more than just a 

general commitment to prayer; I’m asking you to pray during Lent for the First 
Christian Church in Lafayette, Indiana. Our denominational region, The 

Christian Church in Indiana, is pairing churches who will pray for one another, 
and we’ve been paired with FCC in Lafayette. They’re praying for us in this 

season, and we’re praying for them. Throughout this season I’ll be encouraging 
you in ways you can pray for them, and in the same way their pastor, Rev. 

Andrew Guthrie, will be leading them in praying for our congregation. I’m 
asking that you pray for them in your daily prayers, for their encouragement, 

their ministry, and their common work in knowing and sharing the gospel. 

There is another way we can share our prayers with them, and that is through a 
prayer video. I’d like to construct a short video of us expressing our prayers for 

their church. I’d like for you all to make little videos saying, “Dear First Christian 
Church In Lafayette, I’m praying for …” and then you can share how exactly 

you’re praying for them. If you have a cell phone or a computer, you most likely 
have the capability to make a short video like this. If you’re able to do this, 

please make this little prayer video and send it to me. I’ll make sure they’re all 
compiled together into one video, which I’ll send to them. 

I love this idea of our churches praying for one another. All of us have been so 

isolated during this time of pandemic, but here is one way we can reach out to 
our sisters and brothers across the state to remind them we are in connection 

and covenant with them and to remind them we’re praying for them. Let’s unite 

our hearts in praying for the good people at First Christian Church in Lafayette 
as they pray for us, too. 

Grace & peace, 
Jason Jones 

COVID-19 VACCINE 

The COVID-19 vaccine is now available to individuals age 60 and older. 

Schedule your vaccination online at ourshot.IN.gov, or call 2-1-1. 

JONES SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 

C. Darrell and Edith Jones Scholarship applications are now available on our 

website. This scholarship is designated for undergraduate study with a limit of   
4 years. Applicants, or their parents, must be a church member for at least two 

years. Deadline for submission is March 1, 2021. For more information, contact 
Mary Ann Matchett, chair of the Jones Scholarship Committee, at 

mrsstiky@comcast.net. 

HAZELWOOD PERMANENT FUND 

The Permanent Fund was created in 2009 as a way for members of Hazelwood 

Christian Church to expand the witness and mission of Jesus Christ in the world, 
and to serve human needs in our community and around the world.  It is not 

intended to compete with the regular annual giving of individual members, or to 
diminish the opportunities for responsible stewardship by present and future 

members. 

If you are interested, gifts to the permanent fund can be made through wills, 
bequests, stocks, bonds, real estate, tangible property, and cash.  These funds 

are invested, and distributions from the earnings of the fund are used for the 
ministry of the Hazelwood Christian Church.  These funds are invested with the 

Christian Church Foundation, telephone (800) 668-8016. 

Monies from this Fund are spent in the following areas: 1) current needs;         
2) outreach causes; 3) property fund; 4) hands-on mission experiences; and 5) 

The Disciples Mission Fund. 

Five members of the congregation are appointed by the Senior Minister and 
Moderator of the Church Board to administer the fund.  Terms of service are for 

three years, and are staggered among those serving.  Current members are 
Michelle Altobella, Jay Matchett, Dee Moser, James Reece, and John Starnes.  

Pastor Jason Jones and Moderator Tony Gill are ex-officio members. 
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Preschool news 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“Dear Hazelwood Christian Church, 

Thank you for your recent gift to The Salvation Army. As we begin the new 
year, your generosity will enable us to assist our neighbors who are struggling 

to build new lives. 

Many of those who turn to us are victims of circumstances beyond their control. 
Others have battled poverty for years or even generations. 

Knowing someone cares enough to help ease their suffering gives hope to 

those we serve. Because of friends like you, we can help brighten lives that are 
dark with despair.  Thank you, once again, for caring. God bless you. 

Sincerely,” 

~Major Mark Litherland, Corps Officer 

“Dear Friends of Christian Ministries: 

On behalf of the people we serve, we thank you for your generous 

contributions to the work of Christian Ministries. Your donation helps us to meet 

the needs of the people who struggle in poverty, those who suffer hunger, and 
many who are without a home. May God bless you for your continued support. 

In His service,” 
~Andrea Smith, Executive Director 

This year, Hazelwood walkers and supporters raised $1,586.24 to support the 

Muncie Mission’s many needs; helping the Muncie Mission provide warm 
shelter, hot meals, and hope for a brighter future. Thanks to all who helped in 

any way. God Bless. 

WALK-A-MILE 2021 

~Blessings from the Missions & Benevolence Team 

February 25  Sing-a-long with Marianna, 7 p.m., Facebook 

March 3   Elders, 5:30 p.m., Zoom 

March 11   Sing-a-long with Marianna, 7 p.m., Facebook 

March 14   Daylight Savings Time Begins, Turn Clocks FORWARD 1 Hour 

SEARCH COMMITTEE UPDATE 

Three’s a charm! The Search Committee’s third Interim Candidate interview 

resulted in a resounding “Yes” from the minister. Before we can officially say we 
have filled the Interim position, however, we need to finalize the financial aspect 

and get a “Letter of Call Agreement” signed. The congregation will be kept 
posted. In the meantime, please thank your Search Committee for their 

commitment to this task. They’ve been very devoted and have garnered quite a 
number of Zoom hours in the process: Tony Gill, Joanna Hahn, Winnie Muhiga, 

Jason Ratts, and Rachel Smith.   
~Ann Wolfe, Search Committee facilitator  

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY UPDATE NEEDED 

When our Interim Minister arrives, an updated church directory will help 

match names to faces faster! Stefanie Petty, our office administrator, emailed the 

current directory to us to determine what needs to be updated: home address, 

phone number(s), email address(es), and photo. If you did not receive her 
message, please check your “Spam” folder or call the office: (765) 282-5969. 

That is also the number to call ahead if you bring anything to the church, to 
make sure someone is there to meet you. Otherwise, please email her the 

updated information to hccspetty@gmail.com or mail it to Hazelwood Christian 
Church, 1400 W. University Avenue, Muncie  IN 47303.  

New contact information as well as a photo may be sent up until March 

15th. If a photo is mailed or brought to the church, it will be returned once the 
updated Directory is completed.  

 Thank you for your help!  

~Ann Wolfe, Search Committee facilitator  

We are partnering with Andrea Grubbs, Independent Pampered Chef 

Advanced Director, for an ONLINE Fundraiser where 25% of your purchase 
comes back to our preschool! The online party will post March 5-8, and you'll be 

the first to see Pampered Chef's new spring product line! She'll be featuring our 
teachers AND kid-friendly recipes. Please join the group here:  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/772415577034157             

Already know what you'd like to order? Here is the link to shop and order:  
https://www.pamperedchef.com/party/hcpreschool?redirect=shop-landing-

page.  

The Facebook party starts March 5, but orders can be placed anytime between 
today and when the party ends on March 8. 
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